

January 18, 2024

Dear Amana Parents and Guardians:

At Amana Academy, we are very proud of our teachers and feel they are ready for the coming school year and are prepared to give your child a high-quality education. The purpose of this letter is to inform parents that Amana Academy is required to meet federal regulations under the Every Student Succeeds Act.

In compliance with the requirements of the Every Student Succeeds Act, you have the right to request the following information:

- 1. Whether your student's teacher—
 - has met State qualification and licensing criteria for the grade levels and subject areas in which the teacher provides instruction;
 - o is teaching under emergency or other provisional status through which State qualification or licensing criteria have been waived; and
 - o is teaching in the field of discipline of the certification of the teacher.
- 2. Whether your child is provided services by paraprofessionals, and if so, their qualifications.

Please rest assured that our staff is committed to nurturing academic excellence, and also to develop successful human beings who possess the passion and capacity to contribute to a better world. That commitment includes making sure that all of our teachers and paraprofessionals are highly skilled and delivering quality instruction to your child.

If you wish to request information concerning your child's teachers' qualifications, please contact me by phone or email. Thank you for your interest and involvement in your child's education.

Sincerely,

Ehab Jaleel

Executive Director

ejaleel@amanaacademy.org

Lot falus

P. 678.624.0989

F. 678.624.0892

www.amanaacademy.org